
 
 
 
 

 
 

October 12th, 2019 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

STATE OF LOCAL EMERGENCY! 
As of 10:30am, Saturday, October 12th, 2019 the Rural Municipality of Piney has 
declared a state of local emergency due to overland flooding. 

 Flooding remains isolated and localized. 

 We encourage residents to be prepared. 

 The Municipality is working closely with those currently affected by the Flooding. 

If you feel you’re at risk, please contact a council member: 

Reeve Wayne Anderson    204-423-2132 

Councillor Ken Prociw  (Ward 1)  204-429-2143 

Councillor Dale Edbom (Ward 2)   204-423-2089 

Councillor Dave Beaudry (Ward 3) 204-437-2528 

Councillor Melanie Parent  (Ward 4) 204-437-3067 

 

 For more information please contact our office: 

RM of Piney 

Phone: 204-437-2284 

Info Line: 204-437-2845 

Email: office@rmofpiney.mb.ca 

 
 

Thank You! 


